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While this seems like a good idea I dont think it is The most populous counties would 

be able to the choose the candidates in the primaries. This forces the rest of the state 

to choose from those candidates in the November election. Oregon is a blue state so 

then voters would likely only be able to chose between two democratic candidates in 

November.  

 

I dont think the people with the highest votes should be allowed to continue, it should 

be everyone on the ballot so everyone has a fair shot. Some people don't even vote 

in the primaries or if you are independent or libertarian sometimes you aren't even 

allowed to vote in primaries or have that option 


